
 
 

Welcome Back Davisburg Elementary Families! 

 

 

We would like to take an opportunity to welcome you to the 2025-2026 school year at Davisburg 

Elementary School. I am eager to see our school filled with energy and smiling faces. The 

beginning of a new school year is always so exciting! 

 

Working in partnership with families and the community, Davisburg Elementary strives toward 

continued excellence. Our mission is to provide a supportive, challenging environment where 

children are motivated to learn and grow. The positive energy of our teachers and staff is felt as 

soon as you enter the building; this is a happy place to be! Our school community is dedicated to 

cultivating a passion for learning. Collectively, we create an environment which inspires high 

academic achievement, creative thinking and mutual respect. We work to ensure that our 

students have the skills and courage to dream and succeed. Learning and growing is our passion!  

 

This year our school hours will be 8:30am -3:46pm.  The first bell will ring at 8:30am signaling 

that students may enter the building. Students who are bussed will be let off the busses at this 

time. Students who are being dropped off in the car line should remain in the car until a staff 

member is present on the sidewalk. Students who are getting breakfast can pick up a breakfast in 

the cafeteria and take it to their room to eat.  The second bell rings at 8:45am. At this time, 

students should be in their classrooms, ready to learn. After a wonderful day, the dismissal bell 

will ring at 3:46 pm. Half day dismissal is 12:00pm.  

 

Following this page you will be prompted to complete several steps that finalize the beginning of 

the year process. This online verification must be completed each year. It includes a careful 

review of the Parent/Student Handbook. If you need assistance or a hard copy of any 

information, please contact the office. Your child’s 2025-2026 teacher will be available on 

Skyward prior to the open house, if you have completed the Skyward verification process. Meet 

the Teacher Open House is scheduled for Wednesday, August 20, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at 

Davisburg Elementary.  The first day of school is a half day on Monday, August 25th. We look 

forward to seeing you soon! 
 

Thank you so much for the opportunity to be part of your child’s education!   

Denise Kott  

Principal, Davisburg Elementary 


